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Service Change Notice 23-101 
National Weather Service Headquarters Silver Spring MD 
1100 AM EDT Mon Oct 16 2023 
 
To:       Subscribers: 
          -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
          -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
          -NOAAPort 
          Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:     Stephen Bieda III, Chief 
          Severe, Fire, Public and Winter Services Branch 
 
Subject:  Termination of the Weather Prediction Center Day 3-7 Hazards  
          Outlook Discussion Effective November 15, 2023 
 
Effective November 15, 2023, the NWS will discontinue the discussion 
portion of the Weather Prediction Center (WPC) Day 3-7 Hazards Outlook. 
The WPC Day 3-7 Hazards Outlook will otherwise remain unchanged and will 
continue to be available in graphical form via a static image, shapefiles, 
KML files, and in an embedded interactive map at the following link: 
 
https://www.wpc.ncep.noaa.gov/threats/threats.php  
 
Removal of the WPC Day 3-7 Hazards Outlook Discussion will reduce workload 
and duplication of information. WPC produces two other medium range 
(covering days 3-7) outlook discussions, one for the CONUS and one for 
Alaska, which include a section specifically for hazard information. These 
discussions can be found at: 
 
CONUS Extended Forecast Discussion (PMDEPD): 
https://www.wpc.ncep.noaa.gov/discussions/hpcdiscussions.php?disc=pmdepd  
 
Alaska Extended Forecast Discussion (PMDAK): 
https://www.wpc.ncep.noaa.gov/discussions/hpcdiscussions.php?disc=pmdak.  
 
For additional questions regarding this termination, please contact: 
 
Gregory Carbin 
Chief, Forecast Operations Branch 
NWS – NCEP/Weather Prediction Center 
College Park, MD 
gregory.carbin@noaa.gov 
 
Alex Lamers 
Warning Coordination Meteorologist 
NWS – NCEP/Weather Prediction Center 
College Park, MD 
alex.lamers@noaa.gov  
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National Service Change Notices are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/  
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